endears her to both her seniors and colleagues at work. Ramatoulie has proven herself to be an

excellent team player who never shy’s away from responsibilities delegated to her.

We anticipate for her to be awarded this scholarship by your good office to enable her to pursue
the conversion programme of the Gambia College. If Ramatoulie completes this programme, she
will contribute immensely towards the improvement of the health service delivery in The
(Gambia.

[ therefore, recommend this lady of astute character, wholeheartedly for your kind consideration
for a scholarship to pursue this important programme. If T can be of any further assistance, or

provide you with any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Omar Manjang

Ag. Director of Nursing and Midwifery Services
Ministry of Health, Banjul, The Gambia.

Tel: +220 7577844




